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April 15, 2007

With the Reverend Drew as coach, your Mission Team has begun to study and process the content of the Appreciative Inquiry interviews.  Our goal is to extract and present a compelling Mission Statement that reflects the wishes and hopes of the members of First Unitarian Universalist Church of Detroit.  The importance of a clear mission is great - it helps us decide where to focus our attention and energy, reminds us of our purpose for being here, sets our sights on something we have yet to accomplish, and pulls us into our chosen future.  On a practical level, the mission is also the core of long range planning, budget decisions, and growth initiatives.  Please be ready to interact with the Mission Team in the next few weeks as we make progress.  Your team consists of the following folks who were chosen from among a short list of volunteers (all of whom will be asked to participate in various parts of planning in the near future):

Jenevieve Dotterer
“As a new member of the church, I am honored and very excited to be a part of this team. Having no previous involvement, I am able to serve this community without judgement or bias. I acknowledge that there is already a vast history in this church community and it is my intention to honor the voices which were heard during the Appreciative Inquiry interviews. Through cooperation and respect, we will forge our new mission and begin to write our future history.”
Ruth Seifert

“I have lived in Detroit since 1962 and I have two daughters, four grandchildren and 2 great grandsons (one to make his debut in June).  I have been a member of this Church for ten years and find comfort in this beautiful Church.  I hope that I can be part of its growth; evolving into ‘the church’ serving the congregation and the community.  I feel that by volunteering for the team, I can be instrumental in bringing about change.

Dave Linghom

I am happy to participate with this committee because I feel like the church is a microcosm of Detroit, both are jewels that just need some polishing!  As a former grant writer, I've been through similar processes before and the key is to honor the honest inputs we have already been given.

Alicia Biggers

“I have been a member of our congregation since 2005 and I have been a resident of Detroit for about 12 years.   I am a person who views the world with a “glass half full” perspective and truly believe in “peace on earth – good will to all.”  I am honored to be a member of this team as it allows the opportunity to listen to our voices, respect our past and build our future with a mission that we all own.”

